HIMACHAL PRADESH

| PUNBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
| No. PW/CTR/32/32 20/Gnl.Inst./2020-21- 1'5R11-12394 |6 Dated :- 06.02.21

To
All the Chief Engineers
HP PWD
~ All the Superintending Engineers
HP PWD
Subject:- Time limit for approval of single tenders.

The single tenders are allowed by the Government in rarest of rare cases and.
in emergent circumstances only but it has been observed that a number of single tenders are
being received in this office for approval too late since the date of opening of tender even after
lapse of three to six months time which have no sanctity of emergent work to accept such
single tenders. Also the Government is stressing upon repeatedly to reduce the time period for
award of works. : : _

iﬁ\‘ ' In view of above, you are directed to adhere the guidelines issued vide this
| — office letter No. PW/CTR/32/32 20/Gnl.Inst./2020-21- 10503-602 Dated 17/11/20 and Pr.
Secy. (PW) Notlﬁcatlon No. PBW(B) A(3) F/2020 Dated 07.01.2021 alongwith this office
\A-H.Ac»l . letter No. PW/CTR/32 20/Genl. Inst. / 2018-24669-24768 Dated 17.01 2019 to reduce the time

period for award of works in letter and spirit and it should be ensured that single tenders
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particularly of AMP/PR should reach this office within thirty days after opening of financial
5 /’rQ < ) bid otherwise no such case will be entertained by this office which will be liable for
straightway rej ectlon

Treat it as most urgent.
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| ‘ f Engineer-in-Chief

| - HP PWD Nirman Bhawan
| | Shimla -02

~ Copy to:-
| 1. The Pr. Secy. (PW) to the Govt. of Himachal Pradesh for information please.

2. Al Executive Engineers of HP PWD, for information and necessary action.
3, /The Executive Engineer (IT) in this office. He is requested to upload on official website
immediately.
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